
CSSMGA Business Meeting Notes July 30, 2013 

 

1. Congratulations to Ross Smith for being the high prize winner for the first half of 2013. 

2. Payouts for all members were posted for review. 

3. The 2013 financial data was posted for review. Monies  have been collected to fully fund the 

Club Championship. 

4. The Club Championship will be held on October 22 and 29. 

5. The yearend party for the CSSMGA will be held in the Canyon Springs pavilion on Thursday, Dec. 

5th at 6:30pm. 

6. August handicaps have been posted for review. Handicap calculations will now be done on the 

best 5 out of the last ten rounds played. This change is being made to reduce the amount of 

time between rounds of golf that go into the calculation and to more quickly handle handicap 

adjustments for tee box changes. 

7. Tee box placements are set as follows:  

a. Copper tees on position #1 with a course rating of 66.6 and slope of 111. 

b. Silver tees on position #2 with a course rating of 68.8 and slope of 115. 

c. Gold tees on position #3 with a course rating of 70.5 and slope of 125. 

Note: There is only a single tee box for the silver and gold tees on hole #7. Every effort 

will be made to set-up the tees for the approximate yardage that is on the scorecard, 

but in any event players must tee off from their assigned tees.  

8. Members were asked if the CSSMGA should continue with the process of having free selection 

of tee boxes every 6 months or change to an age and/or handicap criteria based process for tee 

box assignment. By a show of hands, the overwhelming majority favors the free selection of tee 

boxes. Therefore, no change will be made in the existing selection process.  


